
Camden Site Allocations Plan - 
Adoption Statement 
 
  
  

In accordance with Regulation 26 of the Town and Country Planning (Local  
Planning) (England) Regulations 2012 this Adoption Statement gives notice that the 
London Borough of Camden resolved to adopt its Site Allocations Plan on 9 September 
2013.  
 
The Site Allocations Plan will form part of Camden’s Local Development Framework 
(LDF), a group of documents setting out the Council’s planning strategy and policies. It 
identifies the more major sites that are likely to come forward for development by 2025. 
For each of these, we have set out suggested planning guidance and these will 
eventually affect how future planning applications may be decided. 
 
Any person aggrieved by the Site Allocations Plan may make an application to the High 
Court under Section 113 of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 on the 
grounds that; 
 

(i) the Plan is not within the powers conferred by Part 2 of the Planning and 
Compulsory Purchase Act 2004; or 
(ii) a procedural requirement of the Act or its associated Regulations has not 
been complied with. 

 
Any such application must be promptly and in any event no later than the end of the six 
week challenge period, starting with the date on which the Plan was adopted (9th 
September 2013). 
 
The Site Allocations Plan, the Inspector’s Report, this Adoption Statement and the 
Sustainability Appraisal Report are available for public inspection on the Council’s 
website at www.camden.gov.uk/ldf.  
 
They are also available on request at the Council’s offices at; 
 
   Camden Town Hall Extension 
   Argyle Street 
   London 
   WC1H 8ND 
 

Or by telephone; 020 7974 1341 or email; ldf@camden.gov.uk 
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